
The St. Francis Guild, like many organizations, is taking the current Coronavirus 

(Covid-19) outbreak seriously, so we postponed the upcoming Fiesta Dinner out of 

concern for the Home's residents and potential guests. The event will be scheduled 

for a date TBA in the fall.  Keep checking the website or the St. Francis Home 

Facebook page.   

Without the funds from the Fiesta, renovation plans for the Chapel are 

postponed.   We will have the "Preserving Dignity" on-line Giving Day as the last 2 

years.  On July 29, 2020 we hope to raise $8,000 or more in 24 hours.  Only five 

Senior organizations will be asking for Donations that day. 

Sincerely, 

The St. Francis Guild 

 


